
 

 OFFICIAL 

Please pass to your RE Leader. 
 
 

Important News from SACRE- revision of the RE syllabus 
 

SACRE is beginning the process of reviewing the Locally Agreed Syllabus in time for 
a new or revised syllabus to be launched in Spring 2024 for implementation in all 

schools from Autumn 2024. 
SACRE wants to ensure that schools are consulted on the effectiveness of the 
current syllabus and want to hear what schools want and need in any syllabus 

review. 
 

We would be grateful if you could complete the following SACRE short survey before 
the 1st February 2023. Many thanks. 

 
                                       https://consult.northyorks.gov.uk/snapwebhost/s.asp?k=167336428788 

 

https://imsva91-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2fconsult.northyorks.gov.uk%2fsnapwebhost%2fs.asp%3fk%3d167336428788&umid=F055B893-F212-CB05-A37D-BF6512445665&auth=de41389fcd07b045c2bf0b8b6a6bb2cde097bfb7-258ce52be51d533c69d27a9b400ac9f4bb68d6f6

